
 

 

 

 
Please join us for a cup of tea or coffee and the chance to chat with other 
parents/carers and be part of our South Hill School community. 
Our pastoral assistant, Miss Iroegbu, will be present along with a member of the office 
team, the Headteacher, Miss Wellbelove, and the Senior Assistant Headteacher, Mrs 
Donley.  

We are here to help! 
 
 
 
 

Where? The coffee mornings will take place in our computer suite and give parents 
the opportunity to: 

• meet other parents 
• use our computers and printer 
• find out about what your child is learning 
• find out how to support your child’s learning 
• gain SEND support 
• get support with pupil wellbeing 
• gain support and advice from our pastoral support assistant  
• look through our pre-loved school uniform 
• find out about our clubs 
• or simply answer any questions you may have 

 
When? The first two are: Wednesday 16th October – 8.40 am to 9.40 am and 
Wednesday 20th November – 8.40 am to 9.40 am. Please enter via the KS1 door.  
 

 
 
 

 
Extended family members and younger siblings are welcome. 

 
email: admin@southhill.herts.sch.uk    website: www.southhill.herts.sch.uk 
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